Mr. Brlan Shackel
Research Psychologist
EMI Electronlces Ltd.
Vietoria Road

Feltham

Middlesex

England.

Your ref.: U4%5%2/BS/CMN
Zurich, 24th June, 1965,

Dear Brian,

Will you please excuse my delay in answering your letter
of 5th January, 1965. The reason was especlally a slow
correspondence about your proposals.

I will now send a photocopy of your additional Informations
to the Committee members of the I.E.A., and I shall propose

them to take your additions in the minutes of the next
General Assembly in 1967.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,



